Blackburn College 
Outreach Flu Shot Clinic
November 1, 2022
8:00AM – 12:00PM
Bothwell Auditorium
Macoupin County Public Health Department (MCPHD) is returning to Blackburn again this year to provide flu shots. If you need a flu shot, please follow the instructions below to get scheduled at this outreach event! 
Pre-registration will be open 10/11/22 – 10/26/22
Click on the link below to schedule an appointment: 
		Blackburn:     https://z1-rpw.phreesia.net/ApptRequestForm.App/#/form/5600afff-f2ee-4c80-b93c-40fe4202de69





 
Instructions for requesting appointment:
· Click the link above
· Fill out appointment request form completely
· MAKE SURE YOUR PHONE NUMBER IS ACCURATE
· Click on the Orange “Submit request” button

After you submit your appointment request, an MCPHD staff member will contact you via phone to finalize your appointment time and provide further information regarding our new, electronic registration process. 
If you do not have internet capabilities to submit your appointment request, please call 217-291-4789 and leave a detailed message with your name and your callback number. An MCPHD staff member will return messages in the order they are received. 
MCPHD will bill your insurance if you have it. Students/Staff that are 18 years and younger without insurance can receive the flu shot for FREE. Students/Staff that are 19 years and older without insurance can receive the flu shot for $30. Staff that are 65 and older without insurance can receive the high dose flu shot for $70.
**You must pre-register for this outreach clinic. NO WALK INS will be taken for this flu shot clinic. Thank you for your understanding.**

